
Attachment J: Follow-Up Email

Greetings,

Thank you for completing the follow up assessment on the usefulness of the Inventory Management and 
Tracking System (IMATS). Your input will provide valuable information to assess future enhancements to 
IMATS. If you are interested, we will provide a summary of the results at a later date.

If you have questions or need information please contact ctshelp@cdc.gov. 

Regards,
The CTS Team 
ctshelp@cdc.gov
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